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2015 Cincy Region schedule 
ALS  I.T. Kickoff Dinner       

July 20th is the kick-off dinner for the IT Spec*tacular 
at Quaker Steak and Lube in Milford.  Quaker Steak will make 
a donation to ALS in memory  of Judy Cowie.  Last year's 
turnout was great.  Let's try to make this year even bigger.

Don't forget the ALS Silent Auction at the Cincinnati 
Region IT Spec*tacular at Mid-Ohio August 8-9.  Bring auction 
items to the track (Garage 1) or contact Bob Cowie 625-5584.
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 SCCA Foundation winner
You have seen the ad for months. There has been a winner. 

 So, Congratulation to Jon Nottage, winner of the SCCA Foundation's 
"Get Behind the Wheel" raffle!!! 

The Foundation thanks everyone for their contributions, which 
will greatly assist in continuing our support to the Tire Rack Street 
Survival and Formula SAE programs, as well as funding efforts to 
secure the historical preservation of club memorabilia.
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Board Meeting -May 19, 2015

 Minutes of the May, 2015 Meeting of the 
         Cincinnati Region SCCA BoD

The meeting was called to order by Bill Niemeyer
at 6:45pm. Bill Niemeyer, Tony Brown, Christy 
Graham, Nathan Roberts, Bryan Schafer, Chris 
Donovan, Jim Clark and Chase Heikkila were present.
Brian Walker, Bill Stevens and Shari McCoy were unable 
to attend. E.B. Lunken also attended.

Nathan Roberts moved to approve the April, 
2015 meeting minutes. Chris Donovan seconded the 
motion. Motion passed.
*Treasurer's Report
Christy Graham presented the treasurer's report. 
Chris Donovan moved to approve the treasurer's report. 
Bryan Schafer seconded the motion. Motion passed.
*Old Business
Jim Clark received a quote for memorial flags. We will 
pursue additional quotes. Chris Donovan will draft some
artwork and distribute for review.  We do not have 
capacity to participate in Kroger's "Fan Fest" and "Red 
White & Barbeque" events, but we do appreciate the 
invitation. Chris Donovan is making progress on t-shirts 
for autocross events and getting merchandise on the 
region website.   Tony Brown, Nathan Roberts and 
Christy Graham reported on Spring Training.
Tony Brown shared a brief report on the National 
Convention. Bill Niemeyer will look up our old 
Cinchronizer ad rates.
*Race/PDX Report
Jerry Cabe submitted a detailed, written Race report. 
Tony Brown presented a summary. Entries are lower 
than expected for our NCM event. We could use 
additional publicity. There are still a few open chief 
positions.
Chase Heikkila reported on our PDX program. The PDX 
committee is considering some changes to the program 
to improve operations and instruction. Chase presented a
draft of the PDX supplemental regulations for the August 
7, Mid Ohio event.
*Solo Report
Nathan Roberts presented the Solo report. We're 
hosting a Test & Tune, Points Event #2, and a Pro Solo 
on the Wilmington Pad in the next two weeks. We're 
hosting another Starting Line event in Wilmington on 
June 13. We will have regional apparel available for sale 
at our Solo events and also event shirts for the Pro. 

We will have regional apparel available for sale at 
our Solo events and also event shirts for the Pro.
Rally
Christy Graham reported that we hope to have another 
Road Rally later this year. 
Membership  No report.
Car Shows No report.
New Business 
Chris Donovan moved to adjourn the meeting. Christy 
Graham seconded. The meeting was adjourned at 8:02.

Solo Report

The season is off to a great start. We have 
had 1 test and tune, two Starting Line schools and
3 points events and July is just now starting.  Points 
event 3 was held on June 14 at Wilmington 
Airpark, we had 95 entries and 21 of those entries 
were in our novice index. Everyone got 5 runs and 
we even had time for some fun runs at the end of 
the day.   July and August are set to be very busy 
months for the solo program.  We will have two 
points events at Turfway Park in July, one on the 
12th  and the second one on the 26st.   Registration 
for both of these events is currently available on 
myautoevents.com. In August we will be 
hosting two national events, a Pro Solo July 31- 
August 2nd and a Championship Tour August 
14-16. We are looking for volunteers for fence set up
the date is TBD, but if you are interested in helping 
please contact us.  We also need volunteers for the  
Pro-Solo shootout which will be on August 2 from 
1 pm-4 pm.  If you are interested in helping during 
these times please let us know, 
(solochair70@gmail.com)  also in addition to those
positions we also need assistance    doing waivers 
at the gate throughout both weekends.   We 
are really excited for our upcoming events and we 
hope to see you at an autocross event soon.             

Shari and Nathan

Results for the solo July 12

19 Novices were racing for 6 trophys and they
all followed Clay Slusher in his 01 BMW M3. John 
Roflow lead a field of 9 in the Street Open class 
and Tavis Spencer, Doug Glanz and Shari McCoy
topped the 9 drivers in the Street Touring Open 
class. Check out all the results at   
www.cincyscca.com

http://myautoevents.com/
http://www.cincyscca.com/


Results from the June race at 
National Corvette Museum Motorsports Park

Can be found online
photos by  joe.....>

                      SM, IT, and Touring cars

                Elliot Bavely came to win in KY 
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